THE

IT‘EIIHEESABAT Ashgabat and Doha to Strengthen Cooperation in Education

On January 9, Turkmenistan’s Ambassador to Doha, Myratgeldi Seyitmammedov, held a
meeting with Abdulaziz bin Mohammed Al-Horr, Director of the Institute of Diplomacy of
Qatar’s Ministry of Foreign Affairs. The parties discussed prospects for developing bilateral
relations in the field of education, according to the press service of the Turkmen diplomatic
mission.

The Turkmen diplomat particularly emphasized the importance of implementing the
Agreement between the Institute of International Relations of Turkmenistan’s Foreign
Ministry and the Institute of Diplomacy of Qatar’s Ministry of Foreign Affairs.

Additionally, Seyitmammedov spoke about upcoming events in Turkmenistan dedicated to
the 30th anniversary of the republic’s neutrality and the motto of 2025 - “International Year
of Peace and Trust.”
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